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I've just recieved an email from an out of state funded anti-gun owner activist group urging me
to contact you with my disagreement w SB797.

I STRONGLY disagree with this bill and the way it's being presented. 

We (you) cannot simply deny a citizen's constitutional rights and confiscate private property
based on heresay. We have something called Due Process and it is the very foundation of our
system of laws.

The bill is being advertised as breaking new ground when it's mostly redundant. It's exactly
the type of trash-clutter that should be voted down. Most of what's being presented is either
already illegal, ensconced in current law, or a non-issue.

Don't pass yet another feel-good law just for appearances... we have plenty of those already
and the one's who propose, sponsor, and pass them are NEVER held accountable for their utter
failure. 
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